January 9, 2017

The regular monthly meeting of the Richfield Township Zoning Commission was called to order
at 7:05 pm by Vice-Chairman, Frank Curtis. Those in attendance were Myra Condon, Frank
Curtis, Don Reideler, Cliff Williams and Zoning Inspector, Ron Smith. Mr. Ronau was unable to
attend.

The minutes of the December, 2016 meeting were read and approved to be filed. Roll Call:
Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Curtis, yes; Mr. Reideler, yes; Mr. Williams, yes.

Old Business:

No action has been taken to remove the unlicensed Volkswagen and Buick Riviera sitting on
the property at 3140 Kilburn Road. There is also a pickup that sits behind the house that has
not moved in several months.

New Business:

A rubbish pile that sits close to the road at 10440 Sylvania Avenue has steadily grown in size
over the past few months. Mr. Smith will investigate.

Permits:

16-25 - Gregory Kinsman, Doug Howard Builders, 11243 Sylvania Avenue, New Construction
16-26 - Doyle Ronau, 3625 Berkey Southern, 64’ x 60’ Pole Barn

At 7:50pm there was no further business. Mr. Williams moved to adjourn the meeting. His
motion was seconded by Don Reideler. Roll Call: Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Curtis, yes; Mr.
Reideler, yes; Mr. Williams, yes.

Respectfully submitted,

Myra Condon, Secretary



